
Employee Relocation Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are writing to inform you of an important development regarding our workplace that will 

enhance the health and safety of our employees. As part of our ongoing commitment to 

providing a safe and healthy work environment, we will be relocating our operations to a new 

facility equipped with state-of-the-art safety features and amenities. 

The relocation is scheduled for DATE and is expected to be completed by DATE. Our new 

address will be: 

New Company Address 

City, State, ZIP Code  

We believe this move will provide our employees with a better working environment, allowing 

for improved productivity and well-being. During the transition, rest assured that we will take all 

necessary precautions to ensure a smooth process. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the relocation, please feel free to reach out 

to your supervisor or our HR department. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we make this important transition. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Company Name 


